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Welcome to this week's edition of "THE BUZZ"

I would like to thank everyone who attended yesterday's meeting and made my first official meeting as
President and easy one.

We Officially Inducted Jocelyn Svensen as a member. Welcome Jocelyn, you are defiantely an asset to the
club. Jocelyn also put her name in as President Elect 2017/2018 and was voted in
unanimously. Congratulations

Hayden gave us a bit of an update on the Rotary Peace Park. He said that everything is going along
smoothly. It was brought up that the grounds/grass looks great.

Lois updated us from the "100 People Who Care Event". CALS was the winner. I know Lois gave a great
speech as to why we should be the recipients. We will get it next time.

Jody updated us on the Cambodia water project. A global grant of $51,654.00 USD has been approved for this
project. Darrel White from the Edmonton West club couldn't be happier. He is also asking who would be
wanting to go to Cambodia to get the project going. It will be in mid February 2017.

John and Francis Sawiak are no longer members of our club. They are pretty busy with other commitments at
this time. Hopefully when things slow down for them they would consider rejoining.

Julian gave us his Canada presentation that he will have to give in Belgium. It was quite informative on the
history of Canada. Well done Julian. Good luck to you giving this presentation in French.

Kaelyn gave us a bit of an update on the Junior Leadership Program. The name is now changed to Youth
Mentorship Program as the other name was causing some confusion with another program FCSS has. I have
attached the list of topics being covered and Kaelyn is asking our club if anyone (or anyone we know) would
like to talk on any of these topics.

Until next week
Ann Waters

President 2016/2017
Rotary - Serving Humanity
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